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YEAR 2 
 
 

Unit 2.1 - We are Year 2 rule writers 
‘This half term, all pupils have been helping to produce a set of online safety rules that they will follow at 
home and at school. All children will be sent home with a set of online safety rules. Please help them to 
stick these in a prominent place at home to reinforce the need to be safe online wherever they are. These 
rules should replace any rules from a previous year.’ 
 

Unit 2.2 - We are not online bullies 
‘This half term, Year 2 pupils have been creating anti-online bullying slogans. All children have been asked 
to work with parents and carers to create another online safety slogan for use at home. Please support 
them in doing this.’ 
 

Unit 2.3 - We are safe searchers 
‘This half term, Year 2 pupils have been discussing how to search the World Wide Web safely. All children 
will be asked to use their “Top tips for safe searching” to undertake a simple search with their parents or 
carers to find an interesting fact about animals. Please support them to do this and contact the school if 
you need help arranging access to the internet.’  
 

Unit 2.4 - We are code masters 
‘This half term, Year 2 pupils have been finding out the importance of strong passwords when using online 
accounts. Children have been asked to share what they have learned with their parents and carers and 
encourage you to come up with your own stronger passwords!’ 
 

Unit 2.5 - We are online behaviour experts 
‘This half term, Year 2 pupils have been looking at strategies for being good digital citizens. All children 
have been asked to work with their grown-ups at home to develop family strategies for being good digital 
citizens, e.g. not taking photos of people if they don’t wish to be photographed, no devices at dinner time, 
or a time to switch off all devices in the evenings. Please support them in this process.’ 
 

Unit 2.6 - We are game raters 
‘This half term, Year 2 pupils have been finding out about the PEGI rating system for games, and devising 
their own rating for a game of their choice. Children have been asked to find out if there are any PEGI 
ratings in games around the house. Please support them to do this.’ 


